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(Mr. Huslid, Norway)

The International Inspectors shall be permitted to take with them the
necessary equipment and supplies and have unimpeded access to the site or
sites. They shall collect enough samples so that a reliable conclusion may be
reached as to the allegation of the use of chemical weapons and also interview
people who may have been affected by the alleged use.

The samples shall be analysed by at least two designated laboratories.
The Technical Secretariat shall draw up a list of certified laboratories,
which must be in possession of standardized equipment for the type or types of
analysis to be conducted. The Executive Council shall approve this list. The
Technical Secretariat shall compile the results of the laboratory analyses of
samples so that these results may be taken into account with the report of the
inspection team.

The report of the International Inspectors shall be submitted to the
Technical Secretariat within 10 days of the completion of the inspection. The
report shall be factual in nature and contain the findings of the
International Inspectors. The Technical Secretariat shall provide a copy of
the report to the State party that requested the inspection, to each
State party that received the inspection, to the State party alleged to have
used chemical weapons, and to the members of the Executive Council.
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Finally, Mr. President, I would like to add that the proposal contains a
clause which states that the Technical Secretariat, under the supervision of
the Executive Council, shall elaborate, and revise as necessary, technical
procedures and interview questionnaires for the guidance of International
Inspectors in the conduct of an on-site inspection.

The proposal tabled by Canada and Norway is based on six years of
research by our two countries in the field of verification of alleged use.
Canada and Norway submit this proposal as a basis for negotiations on the text
for an annex to article IX concerning general procedures for verification of
alleged use of chemical weapons. We hope that the content of this proposal
can be included prior to the beginning of the 1988 session of the Conference
on Disarmament in the rolling text, which will reflect the status of the
negotiations on the chemical weapons convention at that time.

The proposal which I have presented today, should be be seen in light of
the commitment of both Canada and Norway to contribute to an early conclusion
of the negotiations on the chemical weapons convention. It concerns a
question which so far has not been dealt with in detail in the negotiations.
In fact, the proposal is the first full-fledged text covering all phases of
the procedures for verification of alleged use of chemical weapons. We
commend the proposal for your constructive consideration.



